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6 June 2024 

  

Dear Ivan 

  

Bankruptcy and Diligence (Scotland) Bill at Stage 3  

 

Thank you for your letter of 30 May in relation to the Bankruptcy and Diligence 

(Scotland) Bill at Stage 3. 

  

The Committee has noted your correspondence and was grateful to you for making it 

aware of the Scottish Government’s proposed three amendments ahead of Stage 3, 

in relation to section 1 of the Bill. It also appreciated you making it aware that Colin 

Smyth MSP has lodged an amendment which contains a regulation-making power. 

 

Yours sincerely  

  

   
  

Stuart McMillan MSP  

Convener of the Delegated Powers and Law Reform Committee       


